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Dear Applicants, 

The contributors and TABCO are proud to offer these scholarships to the children 

of TABCO members.  Higher education is a vital component to an individual’s 

success and the success of our community as a whole. We encourage all children 

of TABCO members going on to or continuing higher education to complete the 

application attached and submit it to TABCO by April 1, 2025.  

        Sincerely, 

         

        Cindy L. Sexton 

         TABCO President 
 

COOPER MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP-$500 
In memory of Clarence G. Cooper, Superintendent of Schools of Baltimore County from 1920 to 

1946. 
 

 

EDWARD GUY STAPLETON SCHOLARSHIP- $500 
In memory of the Superintendent of Schools of Baltimore County from 1949 to 1961. 
 

 

M. ELLEN LOGAN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP- $500 
In memory of M. Ellen Logan, TABCO's first president, and in honor of former Baltimore 

County teachers, through the generosity and dedication of persons who actively work to further 

the education of youth.         

Apply today to receive one of the  

TABCO    Scholarships 

 


